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INSTALLATION COMING SOON

MISSION BAY PARKING METERS



NOTICE FROM THE SFMTA

Parking Meter Installation Coming
In the coming weeks, the SFMTA will be installing new parking meters on this 
block.

Mission Bay blocks without parking meters tend to be very full with little 
parking turnover.

These new meters will help create more parking availability in the     
neighborhood. 

The meters were approved in 2003 as part of broader Mission Bay 
redevelopment efforts.

Now that new streets have been built, new, easy to use meters are coming 
soon, allowing payment by coins, credit/debit cards, phone, mobile app and 
SFMTA parking cards. 

More information at: www.sfmta.com/missionbaymeters


